
 

 

 

 

Hi all,  
 

This is Paul, the manager of Starfish Kids Club. We're really excited to be taking over 

the after school care provision at Cottesmore in the new term. I've attached our digital 

brochure which has everything you need to know about our afterschool club. If you 

have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch with me at 

info@starfishkidsclub.co.uk or 07941525291. 
 

We're eagerly awaiting the government guidelines for afterschool clubs in Sept but as 

soon as the information is provided we will be updating our policies and procedures 

to include new Covid-19 risk assessments and these new safety measures will be 

shared with you all as soon as possible.  
 

If your child previously attended the afterschool club with Class Of Their Own then 

you'll be pleased to hear that we use the same online booking system, Magic Booking, 

so you'll know how easy it is to book your child in for sessions, but make sure to go to 

www.starfishkidsclub.magicbooking.co.uk to make the booking and not through your 

existing Class Of Their Own account.  
 

Any parents with children just starting school in Sept who are looking to book 

sessions, please also head to www.starfishkidsclub.magicbooking.co.uk to create an 

account for you and your child and you can either book sessions yourself or get in 

touch with me on the contact details above and I can book you in from this end.  
 

I hope you all have a fantastic summer and we can't wait to meet you and your 

children in Sept! 
 

Kind regards, 

Paul 

Starfish Kids Club 

07941525291 

www.starfishkidsclub.co.uk 

JULY 2020 

mailto:info@starfishkidsclub.co.uk
http://www.starfishkidsclub.magicbooking.co.uk/
http://www.starfishkidsclub.magicbooking.co.uk/
http://www.starfishkidsclub.co.uk/

